
TO: Faculty Senate 

FROM: David Shoenthal, Presiding Chair, Academic Chairs Council 

DATE: April 18, 2014 

RE: 2013-2014 Annual Report 

The Academic Chairs Council discussed and provided advice to the Senate and/or the PVPAA on the 

following: 

 Evaluation of part-time faculty 

 Changes to the organizational structure  

 Chair feedback regarding student evaluation of faculty instruction 

 Implementation of DegreeWorks 

 QEP 

 Accessibility and organization of data, particularly from Strategic Operations 

 Writing intensive policy proposal 

 Reduced teaching load for graduate teaching 

 Variation in department base budget allocation 

The current committee of chairs (Theresa Clark, David Shoenthal (presiding), and Charles White) was 

also reelected for next year. 

 


